
MEMBERS OF THE SENATE ENERGY AND NATURAL RESOURCES COMMITTEE 

 

I am in strong support of SB 2212, which specifically stops Summit 
Carbon Solutions from using eminent domain for this CO2 pipeline. 

I don’t agree with any company being allowed to come into the state of 
North Dakota take my land, and force me to accept a dangerous C02 
pipeline that I do not want.  I thought we still lived in a free country. 

I know that the native virgin prairie will never be the same once the soil 
is disturbed.  This C02 pipeline will affect my native grassland, and my 
farmland. 

They are using my land, public money, and tax credits for their own 
private gain.  It’s time to protect North Dakota and support all of the 
people that call it home.  

Please help protect our landowner rights by taking a stand against using 
eminent domain in North Dakota. 

Thank you for your support of a YES vote on SENATE BILL 2212. 

 

David Moch 

Hazelton, ND 

Emmons County 


